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June 4, 2021 
 
The Honorable Kimberly D. Bose  
Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE  

Washington, D.C. 20426 
 
Re: Petition for Declaratory Order of Nopetro LNG, LLC 

 FERC Docket No. CP21-179-000 

 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 

I am writing in support of the Petition for Declaratory Order filed by Nopetro LNG, LLC. Port St. Joe, 
Florida, was severely impacted by Hurricane Michael in October 2018. Almost three years later, Port St. 
Joe is on the path to recovery. Nopetro’s facilities would bring many valuable career opportunities to the 
Port St. Joe area, which is much needed.  
  
The Port St. Joe community will greatly benefit from Nopetro’s investment. The proposed facilities will 
bring employment opportunities to the area and will create long-term economic growth for Port St. Joe. 
Bringing Nopetro’s facility to Port St. Joe is vital to achieve full recovery from Hurricane Michael.  

  
I ask that you favorably consider Nopetro’s Petition for Declaratory Order. 
 
 
Respectfully,   
 
 

 
Jason Shoaf 
State Representative 
House District 7  
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